PfP Design Team Meeting:  February 28, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. at the PDC
The team brought their ideas for last week’s assignment.

As we began to discuss question to determine if school was functioning as PLC, we determined the way we were going about the questioning would not lead us the core information we were hoping to find.
After looking at a resource (Learning by Doing) provided by on the of the members, we discovered a rubric from determining if the school is in the Pre-Initiation Stage, Initiation Stage, Developing Stage, Sustaining Stage (posted on the WIKI).  We talked about how if we could use this rubric and the descriptions of each stage to devise yes/no questions, we could set up a survey that would allow to the school to naturally fall into one of the stages.  Each subsection of the survey would begin with a Developing question.  The answer to this question would lead the teacher to another question, and so on. 

After determining this, the group began looking at the descriptions and developing questions for each area.  We were able to finish questions for several of the areas.
At the end of the meeting, we discussed where we would meet for the 3/7/2011 meeting.  We chose to meet at a restaurant in South Charlotte (Rivergate Shopping Center) at 4:30.  The name of the restaurant is Just Fresh, and the address is:

14136 Rivergate Pkwy
Charlotte, NC 28273
HOMEWORK for this week:

· Tom copied the pages from Learning by Doing and posted them on the WIKI
· He assigned areas to each member for us to devise yes/no question using Developing, Sustaining, and Initiation (one question for each area).

· Please bring this to the next meeting

· We will also need to begin to discuss focus groups!
Next meeting:  March 7, 2011 at 4:30 at Just Fresh 14136 Rivergate Pkwy, Charlotte, NC 28273.
